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HIGHLIGHTS 
MARCH 2023 

UPCOMING  AND  ONGOING 
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Fri Mar 10 — Powerschool for parents opens at 12pm for Report Cards 

Sun Mar 12 — Daylight Savings Time starts (Spring Forward—Turn Clocks Ahead!)  

Wed Mar 15 — Kindergarten Parent Teacher Interviews (No KG classes)  

Thu Mar 16 — Kindergarten Parent Teacher Interviews (No KG classes)  

Thu Mar 16 — 11:30am dismissal. No school in afternoon for students.   

                            Gr 1-5 Parent-Teacher Interviews by request.  

Thu Mar 16—Celebration of Learning, 6:00pm-7:30pm 

Fri Mar 17 — Professional Learning Day. No School for Students 

Tue Mar 21 — School Council meeting 7:00pm, in person 

Wed Mar 29—Grade 3 lead assembly, 10:30am-11am 

 

Fri Apr 7 - Fri Apr 14 — Easter Break. No School for Students 

Mon Apr 17 — Professional Learning Day. No School for Students. 

SCHOOL COUNCIL 

LOOKING DEEPER 

https://lv.lethsd.ab.ca/about/newsletter 

for information about: 

• Parent Resources 

• School Division News and Info 
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2023-2024  

Registration  

Registration for Kindergarten and 

Grades 1-5 is underway. All 

necessary information can be found 

on our website, at: 

https://lv.lethsd.ab.ca/parents/

registration 

If you have any questions regarding 

registration, please feel free to call 

or email our office.  

FROM THE OFFICE 

Oki!  
This month is filled with opportunities to celebrate.  We are 
so proud of what our students have accomplished and look 
forward to sharing this progress with you in the Term 2 
report cards.  These reports will be available in Power School 
on the morning of March 10.  Please let the office know if 
you need assistance accessing your Power School account.   

As well, we look forward to hosting a Celebration of Learning 
on March 16.  More information will come from your child's 
teacher.   

We are also thrilled to be bringing the Alberta Musical 
Theatres performance "Jack and the Beanstalk" to Lakeview 
on March 14 for the whole school.  This opportunity was 
made possible by the School Council.   

Finally, we wrap up the month with an assembly lead by our 
Grade 3 students.  All parents are invited to attend. 

-Connie Adserballe, Principal 

Hello Lakeview families! 

The School Council is in the 
process of bringing some fun 
events to the school for our 
students.  

Come to our next meeting on 
March 21 at 7 pm for details.  
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